Leadership/Arizona Mission Training

November 2024

I wish many blessings to all of you for the coming Holidays. We have so much to be thankful for, our families, friends, health and this great organization of "Service not Self." I commend

those of you who have stepped forward and scheduled a Mission Training this year. We have held two with great success and have seven more planned throughout the state. I encourage all attendees to take information gained back to your unit members and work with it. The training gives us important knowledge and how to listen to each other and work together for the best result. Each meeting you could share a lesson learned. If you wish to schedule a training, please call (text) and I will return your call. Dates are filling up so early scheduling is best. Remember the rule of 10 - 10 members minimum, \$10 each sent to department 10 days prior training.

The department also encourages everyone to visit the Academy on the national website: alaforveterans.org. They offer a wide variety of learning for our members; they are self-paced and easy to understand. Please let me know when you do complete a course so that I can include in my reports.

I am asking for Units/Districts to send pictures of any Leadership activity that they hold during the year. Also, a small blurb about the activity. PRIZES will be awarded at Convention. Leadership can be a part of everything that you do!

"Share what you know - be a MENTOR!

Most of our Units have either current or past Officers and Chairman. They have a wealth of knowledge for sharing. They are leading by example and can assist newer members with any of the programs. They are also good at LISTENING! So be encouraged to ask for help. This is also a part of leadership. We want to KEEP our members engaged and enthused.

Please share Bulletins with your members and remember to share Leadership activities with me.

Karen Smith, Chairman

ksmith 111 @cox, net

520-249-1119